
SHOALS MUSTANGS 
505 HEREFORD LANE 

TUSCUMBIA, AL. 35674 

Mr. Larry Creel, President 
WWW.SHOALSMUSTANGS.COM 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Sirs, 
 
Shoals Mustangs will be hosting a Show and Shine Car Show on the banks of the Tennessee River 
at McFarland Park in Florence, Alabama on August 25, 2018. We are anticipating a great turnout of 
cars and spectators for this event.   
 
We are requesting donations of door prizes and items for goody bags for this show. Any help you can 
give will be greatly appreciated.  
 
Shoals Mustangs is a charter club of the Mustang Club of America. This will be our nineth annual 
show and hope you help us make this a great event. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                  Thank You 
           
 
 
               Mr. Larry Creel 
          President 
 
    Member Contact:_________________________ 
 
    Phone Number: __________________________ 
 

http://www.shoalsmustangs.com/

